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Submission
Dear Sir, Madam,

Please refer to my submission below on the draft Glenfield place strategy.
My concern is mainly related to the infrastructure upgrades required to accomodate the expected high density which have not been explained in the
provided plan.

1- trains are already very crowded at the peak hours. What will be the future plans for the trains lines to accomodate the new passengers coming from
other lines and leaving in the new high rise building units.

2- we are as the residents of Glenfield rely mainly on the train station car park building located near the station. We have put many claims for a car
park extension to accomodate the current population. The car park is always full by 7:15 am every business day. Many times | could not find a location
and had to walk for 20 mins to the station.

In the new plan, the car park will be removed with no other practical alternative to park near the station.

It is already takes an hour to travel to the city from Glenfield (drive car to car park, walk for 7 Mins to platform , wait for the train and train travel time
40mins to the city).

Removing the car park will increase the travel time to the city if cars have been replaced with buses routes.

This will not make the suburb attractive for most of the people who works in the city and need to catch the train to the city.

3 - it is mentioned in the plan that the area will be Sydney South West education hub which have not been identified on the plan. Only one potential
school will be added if required. No new High school, Childcare, Theatre, Library, museum, sports centre or parks.

| appreciate your feedback on the above points.
Thank you!
George Hanna
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